SPECIAL MEETING & EXECUTIVE SESSION OF THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD HELD OCTOBER 25, 2022

A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Tuesday, October 25, 2022, in Room 125 at the Educational Support Center. The purpose of this meeting was to vote on holding an executive session to follow immediately.

The meeting was called to order at 6:03 P.M. with the following members present: Mrs. Schmaling, Mr. Price, Mr. Battle, Ms. Stevens (virtuTw: (ol)6 (1)63(0)Tjd010£03 Tc -8Ct 1ec e,i

Mr. Keckler and Mrs. Ruder were excused from the meeting at 6:31 P.M.

4. <u>Personnel: Evaluation Consideration</u>

Dr. Weiss and board members discussed the evaluation tool to be utilized for the superintendent's evaluation.

Mr. Price